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19308 Merced Irrigation District The project is located partly within the Merced River
Designated Floodway along Merced Falls Road,
approximately 3.5 miles east of the town of Snelling.

Merced Merced River To construct the Lower Merced River Boat Access Project on the right
(north) bank of the Merced River that includes a non-motorized boat
launch and 36 tons of rock bank protection, a picnic table, interpretive
kiosk, 2-unit vault restroom, A/C parking spaces, a concrete curb, gutter
and sidewalk. Only the boat launch and rock bank protection are located
within the Merced River Designated Floodway.

 N/A The Board, as a responsible agency under CEQA, has reviewed the
Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND) (SCH Number:
2015061097, June 2015) and Mitigation Measures for the Lower
Merced River Boat Access Ramp Project prepared by Merced Irrigation
District as the lead agency. These documents including project design
are available for review at the Board and District offices.

The Merced Irrigation District determined that the project would not
have a significant effect on the environment and filed a Notice of
Determination on August 11, 2015 with the Merced County Clerk.
Staff finds that although the proposed project could have a potentially
significant effect on the environment, there will not be a significant
effect in this case because revisions in the project have been made by
or agreed to by the project proponent.  The project proponent has
incorporated mandatory mitigation measures into the project plans to
avoid identified impacts or to mitigate such impacts to a point where
no significant impacts will occur.  These mitigation measures are
included in the project proponent’s IS/MND and address impacts to
biological resources. The description of the mitigation measures are
further described in the adopted IS/MND.

The documents and other materials which constitute the record of the
Central Valley Flood Board’s proceedings in this matter are in the
custody of the Executive Officer, Central Valley Flood Protection
Board, 3310 El Camino Ave., Suite 170, Sacramento, California 95821.

3489-1 Global AG Properties USA LLC
c/o WGIM, Inc.

The project is located through the left bank levee,
Feather River, approximately 3/4 of a mile North of
Verona, levee mile 11.35, Reclamation District No.
1001, Section 15, Township 11 North, Range 3 East,
M.D.B.&M., Sutter County

Sutter Feather River This is a "name change" permit that includes conditions that are
consistent with current flood control standards and policies of the Central
Valley Flood Protection Board. This permit supplements Permit Number
3489 that was issued to Kirtland Bros. on September 21, 1960, for
installation of a 40 H.P. pumping plant and pipe through the left bank
levee, Feather River, approximately 3/4 of a mile North of Verona, levee
mile 11.35, Reclamation District No. 1001, Section 15, Township 11
North, Range 3 East, M.D.B.&M., Sutter County.

Reclamation District 1001 This action does not have the potential for resulting in either a direct
physical change in the environment or a reasonably foreseeable
indirect physical change in the environment and thus is not a “project”
for purposes of the California Environmental Quality Act (Public Res.
Code § 21065; Guidelines § 15378(a)).
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